
Important Dates:  7th Grade Confirmation Preparation 

 

 

Thursday, September 15, 2022 

Confirmation meeting 6:00pm in social hall for parents and students. 

 

(Optional) Sunday, October 9th, 2022 

Students are invited to help serve at our Parish Pancake Breakfast.  You may sign 

up to help at either the 9:00 serving or the 12:00 serving—or both!   

 

(Optional) Another opportunity for our students to serve others while preparing 

for Confirmation is to help with packing food for Hound Packs.  They pack food for 

students to take home on the weekends that need it.  The group meets every 

Wednesday that school is in session at 709 Marden Ave. (It’s off Lurgan Ave., 

close to Orrstown Bank on the west side of town.)  You will need to bring a parent 

with you.  If there’s enough people, it takes less than ½ hour to complete.  For 

more information contact Bobbi Staver at 717-816-5309. 

 

 

Wednesday, March 22, 2023 

This is the Confirmation date for our 8th graders.  7th grade students are expected 

to attend in order to help as greeters, hand out programs, set up & help serve 

refreshments, and to help clean up afterwards.  We may need some to serve as 

altar servers.   

7th grade students to arrive at 6:30pm.  Please dress appropriately for church.  No 

jeans, no bare shoulders, no short skirts or flip flops.  (Let me know if you have 

any questions concerning dress code.) 

 


